
RESPONSE SHEET

TO: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary

CHAIRMAN KLEINFROM:

SUBJECT: COMSECY-08-0006 - DRAFT PRESS RELEASE
AND FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE TO SOLICIT
QUALIFIED CANDIDATES FOR APPOINTMENT
TO THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR
SAFEGUARDS (ACRS)

Approved xx Disapproved • Abstain

Not Participating _

COMMENTS: Below xx Attached _ None

I approve the staff's proposal for a solicitation to fill a vacancy in
the ACRS subject to the following changes: Since there is
currently only one vacancy on the ACRS, the press release and
FRN should be revised to clarify that there is only one vacancy to
be filled at the ACRS with this solicitation and that the vacancy is
for a candidate with experience in the area of nuclear materials
and radiation protection. The staff should continue its current
(and separate) effort to obtain additional digital I&C expertise for
the ACRS as future openings permit.
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RESPONSE SHEET

TO: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary

COMMISSIONER JACZKOFROM:

SUBJECT: COMSECY-08-0006 - DRAFT PRESS RELEASE
AND FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE TO SOLICIT
QUALIFIED CANDIDATES FOR APPOINTMENT
TO THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR
SAFEGUARDS (ACRS)

Approved X Disapproved Abstain

Not Participating _

COMMENTS: Below Attached X None
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Commissioner Jaczko's Comments on COMSECY-08-0006
Draft Press Release and Federal Register Notice to Solicit Qualified Candidates for

Appointment to the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS)

I approve of the draft Federal Register notice and press release to solicit qualified candidates for
appointment to the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) subject to the below
modifications. The proposed notice and press release, in part, responds to the recent
Commission decision to merge the Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste and Materials back
into the ACRS. The ACRS may, be called upon to provide expert advice on matters previously
under the ACNW&M. Thus, the Federal Register notice and press release should be revised to
state that the ACRS may be requested to provide advice on radiation protection, radioactive
waste management and earth sciences in the agency's licensing reviews for fuel fabrication and
enrichment facilities, waste disposal facilities, and facilities related to the Department of
Energy's Global Nuclear Energy Partnership.
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